Dokt No. 12~ B0

RE: Meeting re: Lakeview Water

Dehbbie Hohosh <dhohosh@smithknowles.com> Fri, Feb 21, 2014 at 2:42 PM
To: Daniel Beck <dbeck177@gmail.com>

Cc: Melanie Reif <mreif@utah.gov>, William Duncan <wduncan@utah.gov>, Mark Long <mlong@utah.gov>, Gary
Widerburg <gwiderburg@utah.gov>

Mr. Beck,

The telephone mesting with the Commission was a scheduling conference only. This means that the parties
would provide dates where each party would meet certain deadlines for discowery and to have evidence available
to the other party and to set a date before the Commission where a heating would take place in person. It
wasn't a telephone conference to resolve the issues between the parties. The Commission is encouraging both
parties to meet together and show what eddence each other has with regards to the water usage and to see if
this can be resolved without a hearing before the Commission.

Lakeview Water would really like the parties to meet to see if we can get this resolved. Please let us know at
your earliest convenience some available dates you have and we will work our calendars around the best time for
you.

Thank you. We ook forward to hearing from you.

Debbie Hohosh

Paralegal to Melven E. Smith

From Daniel Beck [mailto:dbeckl77@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2014 12:47 PM

To: Debbie Hohosh

Subject: Re: Meeting re: Lakeview Water

Why this is exactly how the meeting with the Courts was set up and they were fine with it?

Daniel



Thank you.

Debbie Ifohosh

Paralegal to Melven E. Smith



